
 

28th August 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
From Wednesday 2nd September all children from Year 1 – 6 will be legally required to return to 
school. Parents of children in Nursery and Reception should have already received separate 
information regarding their induction.   

Children are expected to come into school in full uniform, with sensible black shoes and no 
extreme haircuts.   

The way that children enter school will be different compared to how they have done previously. 
Please see the table below for information regarding how your child will enter school.   

Dropping off  

Nursery  
 
Main Entrance  
 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2  
Birchills Street Entrance (opposite the 
Mosque)  

Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6  
Farringdon Street Entrance (back 
gates)  

 
In the morning, staff will meet and greet children at the allocated gates, staff will direct everyone 
where to go. Staff will be available to take any messages that you need to pass on.   

The children will be taught in their new classes and in their year groups – this is what we call a 
‘bubble’.   

Please be mindful of the following:  

 Only one adult per family is permitted. 
 Adults must wear a face covering. 
 Where possible, please walk to school. Parking on both streets is very challenging.  
 Maintain a 2 metre distance when on our site. Please do not gather.  
 Children must bring their own filled water bottle in a carry bag.  
 School lunches will be provided.  
 Child can bring their own lunch, if preferred, please bring a carry bag.  
 Children will be sent home if they show signs of being unwell. 
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If you have not heard from us over the last few months, it is because we do not have 
up to date contact details. Please ensure that school has your up to date contact 
numbers.  

 

HOME TIME  

Please arrive at the same gate for collection as drop off. Children will be dismissed at different 
times and only one adult per family to collect. 

 
Staff will direct you where to go.   

 

Year group  Collection Time   

Nursery and Reception   2:30pm  

Year 1 and Year 2  2:40pm  

Year 3 and Year 4  2:50pm  

Year 5 and Year 6  3:00pm  

  
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding as we enter a new normal together.  
 
We are all really looking forward to seeing you all, we have missed you.  

 

See you all on Wednesday 2nd September, 8.30am.  

 

God Bless you all.  

 

Mrs Williams 
Principal  

 


